(#66)

Below is the next in a series of Random Tidbits of information (from me) in regards to the AKC Obedience
Regulations. Knowledge of the Regulations provides you the power for...

Saving Withdrawals from Your 200 JAccount
Today’s Random Little Tidbit— Q & A to Covid-19 on the AKC Blog

AKC Blog Address:  https://akcobedrlyjudges.wordpress.com/about/_Sign up to receive updates.

As our shows are coming around and getting back into the swing of things, have you kept up to date with
the AKC Obedience/Rally blog as to:

Best practices in:

1. Covid-19 AKC Suggested Best Practices for Obedience & Rally
2. Covid-19 Follow up

3. Handling of the Leash — Covid-19 Best Practices

4. Handling of Scent Articles — Covid-19

Temporary changes to the Obedience and Rally Regulations in regards to:
1. Assignment Limitations — Covid-19 Adjustments

2. Title Requirements Amended — Covid-19

3. Scheduling Dogs per hour — Covid-19

On the following pages are the AKC blogs pertaining to the subjects on Covid-19 to help keep you
informed. Once you sign up, if you haven't already, you will be notified of new posts to keep you up-to-
date.

The objective of this Tidbit #66 is to inform those who have not signed up to do so t 0 keep informed via
the Blog, plus putting all the Covid-19 related Blog posts in one pdf for easy viewing and printing.

Questions about any posted material should be directed to either obedience@akc.org or rally@akc.org

When entering a show also read the Premium List for other information which may pertain to the local
government requirements.

John Cox, AKC obedience judge.  dog-talk@comcast.net































